
5129/13 Cityof Los Angeles Mail- 13-0593 & 13-0593-81

13-0593 & 13-0593-51

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
To: Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity.org>

Wed, May 29, 2013 at 9:26 AM

------~ Forwarded message --~-
From: George Clark <geo.hookedonthefty@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, May 29,2013 at 9:01 AM
Subject: density ..
To: Sharon.Gin@lacity.org

Hi Sharon,

As a longtime resident I am appalled that the density plan is being considered much less apparently fully
supported by the council despite widespread majority opposition,
It is unworkable and traffic is already way too much and this added "density" with no consideration of the impact
to the lives of the people in the community for developers profits is very corrupt on its surface. Please know we
are doing what we can to stop this insane plan that will ruin Hollywood. Please refer to Council Files 13-0593 &
13~0593-S1

Sincerely,

George Clark
gclark8505@gmail.com
(323) 466-6776
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